
TREDEGAR HOMEOWNER’S ASSOC. 

Board  Meeting 

 

The THOA Board Meeting was held on February 6, 2017 at the home of 

Bruce Christopherson.  Attendees were:  Bruce, Linda Meadows, Mark 

DeMaegd, Jeff Pickle, Geoff Wike and Elaine Giles.  Guests were:  Wayne 

Johnson and Ashley Wike (wife of Geoff).   

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  The January minutes were read 

and approved. 

 

Bruce gave the financial report.  We have $25,576.66 in checking and 

$81,124.06 in savings as of January 31, 2017. 

 

Bruce reported that the homeowner at 1555D Conning Court is experiencing 

a roof leak.  This will be checked out to determine the problem by the 

roofing company. 

 

Pine needles have been delivered and spread for the cluster homes and 

townhomes along with all the common areas by our landscape company. 

 

The next board meeting will be March 6, 2017. 

 

Their being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Elaine Giles Secretary 


